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Chatham County Police Department Alerts Motorists to Highway 80 Traffic Delays Near Tybee 

Island 
 
Chatham County, GA (July 1, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is alerting 

motorists to expect traffic delays on Highway 80 near Tybee Island over the next 12-24 hours. 

Power crews are working on a downed power line and pole in the marsh near Ft. Pulaksi. The 

Chatham County Police Department has been advised that traffic will need to be stopped 

and/or reduced to one lane during the next 12-24 hours while repairs are made. There are no 

specific times for when these delays may occur, or how long they will last. Motorists are 

advised to expect these delays and plan accordingly. 
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